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Dear Parents, Carers, and Families,

A huge HELLO to you all, I hope that this message finds you and your families well.
WOW, I cannot believe that we have come to the end of the academic year and 
that we have finally made it!
I would like to say the biggest congratulations to Year 8 for getting through the 
year. It has certainly been an action-packed one, with its challenges but also a year 
full of successes, achievements and new experiences. We have had many events, 

visitors, workshops, trips and the pathways process.
As Year 8 continue their journey next year into Year 9 
and the start of their chosen pathways and beyond, 
Miss Mckenzie and I will also be continuing our 

journey, 
moving to 
support Year 
10. Mr Reed 
will take over 
as Head of 
Year 9. 

I would like to take 
this opportunity to thank you all, parents, carers, and 
families, for all your support over the past year. The 
relationship between home and school is vital if we want 
students to be the best possible version of themselves 
that they can be.  
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Thank you to all the staff who have been involved in 
this journey, to all of the form tutors for all their hard 
work and support. Thanks should also go out to all the 
teachers and everyone out there who has contributed to 
where they are today.
Big thanks go out to 
Mr Hussain for keeping a 
guardian angel eye over us 
all and I would also like to 
take this time to especially 
thank Miss McKenzie, our 
Year 8 student support 

officer, for her dedication, hard work, and her 
continual and tireless 
support to our 
students, staff and 
me. It has been an 
absolute pleasure 
being Head of Year 
8. I am so happy 
knowing that I was part of their experience at 
Ken Stimpson Community School.  

Best wishes all and take care of yourselves and 
each other.

Mr Housley
Head of Year 8


